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The objective of the committee is to ensure that the community is kept 
informed and follow the safety practices outlined in the policy documents. 
Also to make individuals aware of local and state law violations and 
possible consequences. 

Actions taken: 

Streetlight monitoring. Any lights not operating or obstruction of 
illumination. Any lights that not working properly should be reported to 
Bundy Management via email eaglespointe@bundyinc.com with the 
location and pole number and they will contact Palmetto Electric and the 
Safety Committee for follow up. 

I have contacted the Beaufort County Sheriff's Office that has jurisdiction 
over Eagle’s Pointe and expressed concern over traffic violations. He 
wanted to know what involvement the community would like to see from 
the Sheriff’s Office. I expressed that there could be stages: information, 
presentations then radar posts or other forms of detecting traffic 
violations. The presentations would occur early in the new year. 

Other Bluffton departments have expressed interest in Safety 
presentations such as the Bluffton Fire Department on home safety (smoke 
detectors). Updates will be forthcoming via email blasts.  

Remember: 25mph means 25mph and STOP means 
STOP.  
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